
Parish Envelopes : Distributors Notice  
KC & CTK: The new envelopes will be available for collection this Sunday  
from 9.30am until 1.30pm from the Parish Hall in Killyclogher. If you haven't distributed the  
envelopes before, but would like to volunteer to distribute - please call into the Hall on Sunday.  
Many hands make light work! We would really appreciate your help.  
KM: The new envelopes will be available in the Sacristy after the 10am Mass this Sunday. 
MF: Distributors will be contacted directly. 
 
 

Cappagh/Drumragh Eucharistic Ministry To The Sick 
To support relaunch to the Eucharistic Ministry to the sick on Easter Sunday 9th April 2023 a meeting has been 
arranged to facilitate preparation: 
Date: Thursday 30th March 2023. Time: 7.30pm-9pm. Venue: Cappagh Parish Hall, Killyclogher 
Items for discussion:   *  Volunteer Rotas for settings requiring to be covered 
    * Support and guidance for those undertaking ministry to the sick.  
Thank you to all who have completed ACCESS NI requirements to date. ***Please can those volunteers who 
wish to proceed in becoming part of this ministry and have not yet completed ACCESS NI requirements, 
collect forms from Cappagh parish office. These documents contain guidance to complete online process 
and required documentation which needs to be left back to the Parish Office for the attention of Cappagh 
Parish LSR, Mrs Maura McStay - ASAP. ***If you know anyone interested in this ministry, that hasn’t 
registered, please encourage them to attend the meeting. Any queries they may have can be addressed. 
 
 

Killyclogher GAA 
Killyclogher GAA has started the process of preparing a Club plan for the next 5 years. To do this we will be 
running a series of club workshops to discuss where we are at present and to get your views on what we need 
to do to progress Killyclogher GAA. The first workshop will be on Youth Activities and will be in the club on 
Tuesday 28th March at 8pm.  If you want to get the most for your child from this club this is your opportunity 
to have your say - we look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Knockmoyle Hall 
Knockmoyle Hall Committee would like to thank everyone who contributed in any way to the enjoyable 
Coffee Morning held on St. Patrick’s Day. Your generous support is greatly appreciated. Thank you.  
 

Life in the Spirit 
Omagh Charismatic Prayer Group invites you to Life in the Holy Spirit Seminars on Thursdays at 7.30pm in 
the Pastoral Centre, Brook St, Omagh.  Thursday 30th March:  Transformation /  Antoinette Moynihan 
 

Foster Carers Urgently Needed in the Wester Trust Area 
A range of opportunities are available that can work with different lifestyles, including respite, emergency and 
long-term. Upcoming Information Events: 1st Apr, 2-4pm in Mellon Country Hotel, Omagh. 20th Apr, 6.30-
7.30pm in Guildhall, Derry. 22nd Apr, 2-4pm in Westville Hotel, Enniskillen. 13th May, 2-4pm in Bethany 
Community Hall, Limavady. To register email info@fostering.hscni.net or call 08000720137 
 

Mens Rosary  
Takes place on the 1st Saturday of every month in Market Street (opposite Primark) at 1pm. All Welcome! 
 

Pilgrimage to Knock Shrine  
Bus to Knock for the Annual Eucharistic Adoration pilgrimage on Sunday 23rd April. More details to follow. 
Contact Una: 07743575969 or Mona: 02886737954 to express interest. 
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  Recent deaths:  We pray for the families of  Mary Harkin of Beltany Road and Máire O’Reilly 
  Rathmullan/formerly Knocknamoe Road. May they rest in peace. 

Friday   31 Mar  KC 10am Anniversary  Anne McSorley, Belfast  

Saturday 1 Apr KC 10am Requiem Mass  Maura O’Kane, Galway 

Saturday  1 Apr CTK 6.30pm Anniversary  Mass for all deceased members of the Derry Diocesan Society 

Sunday  2 Apr KC 11am Anniversary  Peter McAleer, Dunbreen Close  

Sunday  2 Apr CTK 12noon  1st Anniversary  Brendan O’Donnell, Circular Road 

Safeguarding Notice 
 

If you have any concerns with regard to Safeguarding children or adults in need of protection within the Church, please contact Marie Gormley, the 
Diocesan Designated Liaison Person (DLP) on 075 9650 0793| mariegormley@derrydiocese.org 
 

Additional contact numbers: PSNI: Tel 101 | Social Services Western HSC Trust: Tel 028 7131 4090 (ask for Duty Social Worker) 


